December 11, 1990

G. Angelo Pistoia Via Pomaia nr. 22 38050 Mezzano (TN) Italy

Dear Mr. Pistoia,

Thank you for sending your photos and article regarding Cardinal Bernardin. They don't fit into the editorial plans for our magazine at this time. I thought they would be more appropriate for the local diocesean newspaper. I sent them along to the editor of that newspaper, Mr. Robert Gaskill, THE NEW WORLD, 1144 W. Jackson Blvd., Chicago, IL 60607.

Thank you for your interest and best wishes.

Cordially,

Tom McGrath

Executive Editor

U.S. Catholic